Hello Partner Agency-
The warm sunny days are here!! Helping Mamas Knoxville Team hopes you are taking time for yourself during this month. We have LOTS of information in this email.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As HMK continues to grow, we may have new procedures from time to time to better serve our partner agencies. Effective July 1, 2024 the number of days an order can be held is now 3 business days. As always if you have an emergency and are not about to pick up please contact us ASAP. We will work with you on picking up the order. As always if you have questions please reach out to us 
Due to staff vacations we have several Fridays in a row we will not have appointments for pickup. Please remember we are a small and mighty staff of 4. These dates are already applied to the calendar for appointment times. We will also be closed  July 4th and July 5th, 2024.
The case manager appreciation luncheon was so much fun for the HMK staff. One comment I heard many times is “I didn’t know you partnered with HMK.” All up to date partners are located on our main website for anyone to see, but I will also be highlighting an organization each month. This is a gentle reminder that HMK serves over 70 partner agencies in East TN and to give a brief overview of the organizations. If you or someone at your organization would like to know more about the highlighted partner for the month, please reach out to me and I will set up an email introduction. All of us have a piece in the puzzle to help mamas and babies in need.
Partner spotlight- Washington County Health Department Children's Services | Washington County, TN (washingtoncountytn.org)

The Washington County Health Department takes great concern with the current and future health of area children. It offers a wide variety of screening, intervention and health care services designed to help children live healthy, productive lives. Click on the link about for more information on the services 
 
Looking for the partner resource page? See the link below. We kindly ask you not to share outside of your organization.
https://tennessee.helpingmamas.org/partner-resources/
 
 Hope you have a great week!!
The Helping Mamas Knoxville Team
Our new address
10908 McBride Lane
Knoxville, TN 37932

